
See the Gutenberg Bible – for
one day only
As a lovely gesture to Book Week Scotland 2018 and marking the 550th
anniversary of the death of Johannes Gutenberg, something special is
happening on George IV Bridge.

One of the National Library of Scotland‘s most treasured items, the
copy of the Gutenberg Bible, is being shown publicly for one day only on 22
November 2018.
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